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Discussion of these issues ensued. It was agreed that teleconferencing is a
very expensive option, even when partnering with a university or with GPO.
The next update on this project will be at 1998 Midwinter.  There's no
specific deadline, but the work group would like to have its
recommendations implemented as soon as possible.  The Chair thanked the
work group, especially Chair Jocelyn Tipton, for their hard work on this
project.
3.  "Access America" report.
GODORT Chair Andrea Sevetson asked GITCO to review this federal document,
to let her know if there were aspects of the report that should be


